
Notice: RE29 1HH, Forays Homes
(Southern) Limited: environmental
permit application advertisement

Updated: The receiving environment has changed from groundwater and the
National grid reference discharge point has changed from SU 77396 50311.

The Environment Agency consults the public on certain applications for waste
operations, mining waste operations, installations, water discharge and
groundwater activities. The arrangements are explained in its Public
Participation Statement

These notices explain:

what the application is about

which Environment Agency office you can visit to see the application
documents on the public register

when you need to comment by

The Environment Agency will decide:

whether to grant or refuse the application

what conditions to include in the permit (if granted)

News story: Fast Track applications
closed

The Civil Service Fast Track Apprenticeship window is closed, our next window
will open in Spring 2018.

If you would like us to contact you closer to the time to give you the exact
date of when you can apply, please register your interest by emailing
fasttrack.events@hmrc.gsi.gov.uk and we will add you to our list and contact
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you closer to the time.

News story: Apply to register a trade
mark

As part of our ongoing work to improve our digital services, we are
implementing changes to the Apply to register a trade mark service.

As part of our ongoing work to improve our digital services, we are
implementing changes to the Apply to register a trade mark service.

Apply to register a trade mark will function the same but with improvements
to the look and style of the service.

If you have a draft application saved in progress (saved for later), then you
must submit it by 14 June 2017. Following this date, any draft applications
saved on the current version of this service will no longer be available.

The change will take effect on 15 June 2017 and the first screen will
resemble the following;

We would welcome further feedback to continue to improve this service going
forward.

Notice: BA4 6NX, Wyke Farms Limited:
environmental permit issued

The Environment Agency publish permits that they issue under the Industrial
Emissions Directive (IED).

This decision includes the permit and decision document and for:

Operator name: Wyke Farms Limited
Installation name: Lambrook AD Plant
Permit number: EPR/PB3037RS/V004
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News story: Searching for a trade mark

As part of our ongoing work to improve our digital services, we are
implementing changes to the current trade mark search service.

There are three trade mark search services:

search by number
search by owner
search by word, phrase and/or image

The three search options will function the same but with changes to the look
and style of the service, in particular the search by word, phrase and/or
image.

Tabs have been introduced to categorise content, however based on customer
feedback, you can also ‘display content without tabs’.

The change will take effect on 31 May 2017.

We would welcome further feedback to continue to improve this service going
forward.
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